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Comments: Rodney Smolden, Forest Supervisor

C/O Colville Forest Plan Revision Team

765 S. Main St.

Colville, WA 99114

 

Dear Forest Supervisor Smoldon; 

I support alternative B of the Colville National Forest Land and Resource Management Plan revision. 

Of the 20% of the forest that is eligible for wilderness designation, it's important to protect the roadless areas of

the Kettle Crest. Please recommend the following roadless areas for wilderness; Profanity, Baldsnow, Twin

Sisters, Hoodoo Abercrombie, Hooknose, Salmo-Priest adjacent, Grassy Top, Thirteenmile, and Quartzite. 

I oppose the proposal Special Interested Area designation along Albian Hill Road.

Please adopt alternative B after adding explicate restoration and maintenance standards for large old trees. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Sincerely,

Nancy McCambridge


